
Holiday parties were held in five territories. Two of the parties were in Northern California, one in Palo Alto and 
one in Petaluma. It was suggested that these two parties could be combined into one event in a central location 
such as Berkley. Any opinions on this? The other holiday parties were in the southern California areas of Ventura, 
LaMirada, and Rancho Cucamonga. Festivities included gift exchanges, big raffles, a Toys for Tots drive, and lots 
of fun and laughs. Thank you to all our vendors and rental centers who attended and participated.  Announce-
ments were short but included the excitement of an almost sold-out show floor for the upcoming 2017 Rental Rally 
at the South Point Hotel and Casino in Las Vegas and the news of two new CRA money-saving programs, O’Reilly 
Auto Parts and Ready to Rent tags from RTRnation.com. The CRA Board and Staff wish all members a joyous 
holiday with family and a prosperous New Year. Below are a few photos from each holiday party.

Inland Territory

CRA is happy to announce that 
there is a new entrepreneur amongst 
us–Addison Buck.  Because of 
her desire to have horseback riding 
lessons, she set out to bake dozens 
of cookies to sell. This was promoted 
on her parents Facebook account. The 
wonders of the Internet!  With help from 
her parents, Allen and Christina Buck, 
Addison delivered cookies to those who 
purchased them at the Ventura Territory 
Holiday Party. Go Addison!

Greater LA/Orange Territory

San Francisco Bay Area Territory

Tri-County Territory

Vintage Territory


